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Public Notice
French River Boathouse, Wharf, and Workshop – Public Comments Invited

November 24, 2020 – PSPC must determine whether the proposed French River Boathouse, Wharf, and Workshop, located in Dokis, Ontario is likely to cause significant adverse environmental effects.
To help inform this determination, PSPC is inviting comments from the public respecting that determination. All comments received will be considered public and may be posted online. For more information, individuals should consult the Privacy Notice on the Registry website: 
https://iaac-aeic.gc.ca/050/evaluations/protection 

Written comments must be submitted by December 24, 2020 to the contact below. Please include the project title and reference number. 
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Environmental Analyst
Public Services and Procurement Canada
TPSGC.RCNLVEEListedeControle-NCRECMPChecklist.PWGSC@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca


The Proposed Project

This project will involve work at three structures at the French River Dam office site in Dokis, Ontario: the boathouse, wharf, and workshop. The boathouse will be replaced with a new light wood framed boathouse. This will include a new watercraft lifting system, concrete pier off-shore foundations and on-shore foundations. The wharf will be replaced with a new cast-in-place concrete earth retaining structure. The foundation of the workshop will be replaced with cast-in-place concrete piers.
